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NAAC PRESENTATION 

It is well-known that now we are preparing for Assessment by NAAC. We have divided our teachers in to seven 

teams for seven chapters of SSR with a team leader for each team and they have been working relentlessly since 

last year under the able leadership of our NAAC coordinator Smt. Roopleena Banerjee. Though Covid pandemic 

situation has created unwanted hurdles on our way but our urge and dedication for the college could not desist 

us from our cherished goal and our team leaders along with their members have changed every negative into 

positive in this regard. With their whole hearted effort we are now coming close to wrap up our preparation for 

SSR writing to make it available for expert advice and go for the final preparation and the initiation of 

registration, the 1st step for PTV.  The time is very short and we have to complete the whole process along with 

the PTV before the completion of the tenure of the present GB in October, 2021 not only to pay respect to the 

humble wish of our Hon’ble President but also to avoid technical, financial and administrative issues thereafter.  

                In this context, I am to inform you that it is now time to have a look at the preparation by individual 

teams of their respective chapters. Every team has to present their chapter through PPT mode before all staff to 

make sure that all the datas and modules are incorporated properly in the chapter. If anything is seen left out can 

be pointed out for appropriate incorporation since the presence of all the members will make it easier. Two days 

have been scheduled for this presentation. On 24
th

 Feb, 2021, 1st, 2nd & 4
th

 chapters have been selected for 

presentation and chapter 5 will also be there if time permits. Team leaders and members of the said 

chapters get ready. In next week we will have another date for the rest of chapters. (This date will be 

notified later.) 

 Thus, all teaching and support staff (account, admission, cash, library and scholarship) are hereby directed to 

be present in my chamber on 24.02.2021 by 11 AM positively for the said purpose without any fail. The 

attendance is mandatory for the greater interest of the college.  All are urged to come with their 

suggestions and inputs, if any.                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                        

21.02.2021 
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